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Decision to conduct a partial review of TA375 for patients with moderate disease only 

NICE had proposed that a partial review of TA375 for patients with moderate disease only 
should be planned into the appraisal work programme. 

After consideration of all of the comments received during the review consultation, NICE’s 
Guidance Executive has decided to proceed with this proposal. 

As the part review of TA375 will commence post 1 April 2019, this review will be subject to 
the charging mechanism for technology appraisals. 

If a company does not participate in the assessment through non-payment or other 
reasons, their technology will not be assessed and therefore will not receive a 
recommendation within the final guidance. 
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